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Hi Kirsten,

Believe me, we have tried with new clerk, and other key government officials. They don't
want to go there right now. It might come around once they have a final deal with Astaldi or
its replacement. That is what they told the media a month or so ago. David, do you agree we
should not press too hard again so soon?

Paul

Paul D Hickey KC*SG, CPA, CA, CIRP, LIT
Cell 709 685 4998

From: Kirsten Tisdale
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 4:25:08 PM
To: Paul Hickey; David Steele
Subject: Checking in re NL

Hi there – wanted to see where we are at in terms of trying to move some things along with Stan
(Nalcor) to get us an ongoing role in derisking the program.

Also wondered if we have any briefings set up with Julia’s replacement ( I think you know him well
Paul?)

Pls let me know how I can help.  Would be good to secure our position with these folks sooner
rather than later.

Many thanks!
KT

 Kirsten Tisdale | Managing Partner, Government and Public Sector
  British Columbia Advisory Services Leader
  Ernst and Young LLP
 700 West Georgia Street, PO Box 10101, Vancouver, BC V7Y 1C7, Canada
 Office: 604 891 8266 | Cell: 604 306 6217 | kirsten.tisdale@ca.ey.com
 Assistant: Vangie Johnson | Phone: 604 648 3642 | vangie.johnson@ca.ey.com
 Website: http://www.ey.com
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